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Blood donation Camp 

“Blood donation is life-giving” 

 

 

  A blood donation camp was organized by the NSS Units of Kakaraparthi 

Bhavanarayana College on 21st October 2021 to mark the Police Martyrs' 

Remembrance Day. Inaugurating the blood donation camp on the occasion, CI 

Sri Mohan Reddy said that the police would organize a Martyrs' Remembrance 

Day every year to commemorate the policemen who died in the line of duty. 

He said he was happy to have students come forward to donate blood on this 

occasion. Blood donation is a great tool to save lives. Everyone wants to 

encourage blood donation. KBN College students are appreciated for their 

excellent participation not only in the field of education but also in the field of 

social service. KBN College is one of the leading colleges in the city.  

Mr. BVS Kumar, State Coordinator, Red Cross Society, said that the blood 

supply was completely reduced due to the lack of blood donation. He said 

many lives were being lost today due to untimely blood transfusions. Everyone 

should come forward to donate blood. 

 The program was presided over by the College Principal Dr. V.Narayana 

Rao. College Secretary & Correspondent Sri T. Srinivasu, Vice Principal Sri T. 

Vijayababu and others participated. NSS Programme Officers Sri. V Seshagiri 

Rao, Sri J. Panduranga Rao, Sri D. Pawan Kumar organized the programme. 

 



 

 


